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February 1  Tuition Payment Due 
February 11 or 12 Valentine Parties 
February 15  NO SCHOOL – President’s Day 
February 18  PJ Day 
February 25  Wear Pink 
March 1   Tuition Payment Due 
March 11  Wear Green 
March 12  EARLY RELEASE- noon 
March 15-19  NO SCHOOL – Spring Break 
March 22  School resumes 
March 25  Grandparents Day 
March 30 or 31  Easter Egg Hunts 
 
 
 

This Month’s Happenings 
Themes: Pets, Valentines, Dinosaurs, Building 
Chapel: Joseph Forgives His Brothers, Best Friends-David & Jonathan, The Good 
Samaritan, and Mary *& Martha 
Memory Verse: “My Command is this: Love each other as I have loved you.”    
                                 John 15:12 
 
 
 

  

 

 Did You Know… 
 

 

WHEN I PLAY WITH SCISSORS, I AM LEARNING 
 
 

• To control the small muscles of my hand. 
• Concepts of shape, size, color, and location. 
• To exercise my imagination and creativity. 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Registration is off to a great start for the 2021-2022 school year. Community 
registration started today, February 1st. Word of mouth is our best advertisement, 
so please let your family and friends know about Sonshine Kids. 
 
Every Tuesday in February during chapel, we will be collecting boxes of Macaroni 
and Cheese to donate to Love Packs to benefit families of LISD students that may 
not have enough food to eat during Spring Break. I have created a donation tracker 
for the kids to have a visual of how many food items they have donated both on a 
weekly basis and an overall total. I will keep parents updated through the monthly 
newsletter and through our Facebook page. 
 
Valentine parties will be on February 11th or 12th. Look for more information from 
your child’s teacher about the party. You may send in valentines to share with the 
other students in the class, however, the children are not permitted to open the 
valentines at school. The valentines will go home in a bag with the students to 
open at home when you, the parent give permission. 
 
I would like to say thank you once again for your diligence with Covid-19. I am 
truly in awe at your “bravery” in entrusting us to care for and teach your most 
precious gifts from God during these everchanging times. We are honored and 
humbled to be able to walk this journey with you. 
 
As always, I would like to remind everyone that I am available by text or phone at 
(214) 513-1699 or by email at bgant@fmumc.org. 
 
Blessings, 
Barb 
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